“Where Your Friends Are.”

July 12, 1978

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper

National Radio Club

5 Anthony Street

Provincetown, Massachusetts 02657

Dear Mr. Cooper,

I am in receipt of your letter advising us of your reception of WYFA.
The only thing wrong with your verification letter, was that you spelled
Tony Lonardo's name wrong! Everything else was accurate.

I was very happy to learn that our signal caries so far, and will have
my Chief Engineer notify you of when he is anticipating doing our next proof
of performance checks.

Thank you for your interest in WYFA.

_Sincezely,

—

B rry Silver
President/General Manager

PS/CJB

Enclosure: Coverage Map
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